THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 9, 1971

MEMORANDUM FOR: - KEN BELIEU
DICK COOK
GENE COWEN
MAX FRIEDERSDORF
TOM KOROLOGOS
JOHN NIDECKER

JIM HOGUE
FROM: WILLIAM E. TIMMONSQE’{
SUBJECT: RN Calls

The President has asked for more creative ideas in
relationship to telephone call requests. He is parti-
cularly interested in increasing his phone calls to
Members of Congress when those can be productive.

Therefore, I would hope each Member of this office
could make a point to recommend to me at least one
call per week. I will sift through the suggestions
and forward them for possible calls.

We should look for unusual ways to better utilize the
President's time other than after-the-vote thank yous
and pre-vote solicitations which the President seldom
does.

Thanks.



